
 

Five-Year Plan Committee 
August 12, 2025 

Meeting minutes 
 

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. 

Attendees: Mary Ellen Akridge, Liz Compton, Michele Erschen, Linda Taake, and Elizabeth 
Fischer. 

Discussion: The committee reviewed and discussed the Community Survey results. The 
primary purpose of this discussion was to prioritize the efforts and goals for the upcoming 
5-year plan. A rough draft of the plan was laid out and reviewed by the attendees. 

Next Steps: A follow-up meeting was scheduled to continue working on the 5-year plan. 

Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 p.m. 

 


